
 
SASKATCHEWAN AVENUE AT 

STURGEON  

CREEK BRIDGE CONSTRUCTION 
 

BRIDGE CONSTRUCTION & ASSOCIATED WORKS 
 
The scope of work will include replacement of the 
Saskatchewan Avenue Culvert with a new three span 
bridge, and road reconstruction between Cavalier 
Drive   and Hamilton Ave.   

CONSTRUCTION SCHEDULE 
 
The City’s Contractor, Graham Construction and 
Engineering LP., will begin work in early December 
2017 and the work is expected to be complete by end 
of October 2018.   Saskatchewan Avenue will be 
closed at Sturgeon Creek for the duration of 
construction.  Traffic detours will be implemented in 
early December and will stay in place during the 
course of the project.  Construction work will be 
carried out between the hours of 7:00 a.m. and 10:00 
p.m. Monday to Friday and as required between 9:00 
a.m. and 9:00 p.m. on Saturdays, Sundays or 
holidays. 

TRAFFIC MANAGEMENT 
 
A traffic staging plan was developed to help mitigate 
the impact of construction on businesses and 
residents.  The staging plan is included for 
information, which illustrates the traffic phasing and 
detours for vehicles and pedestrians during each 
phase of construction.  Signage will be installed to 
clarify permitted turning movements during 
construction.  Saskatchewan Avenue between 
Acheson Drive and Cavalier Drive will be closed to 
vehicular traffic for the project duration.  
Saskatchewan Avenue between Hamilton Avenue and 
Cavalier Drive will be closed to vehicular traffic 
beginning in spring 2018.  

STURGEON CREEK GREENWAY TRAIL CLOSURES 
 
Access to Saskatchewan Avenue from the Sturgeon 
Creek Greenway Trail paths will be closed for the 
duration of construction. 

 

Construction Timeline 

Commencement of Construction: 

Early December 2017 

PROJECT COMPLETION:  

October 2018 

 

Project Contacts 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please 

contact the following project team member: 

 

Matt Miller, P.Eng. 

Project Engineer 

Tetra Tech 

Phone: 204.990.5097 

Email: matt.miller1@tetratech.com 

 
For other inquiries, please call 311 or visit 

www.winnipeg.ca/SaskSturgeonCulvert 

Saskatchewan Avenue at 

Sturgeon Creek Bridge 

Construction 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

November 20, 2017 

mailto:david.mitchell@tetratech.com


Con-

Traffic Staging Plan 


